
Dear Senate Judiciary Committee Members, 

 

After watching the “testimony” this morning on the 3 anti-gun bills, I guess I shouldn’t be 

surprised to see the unrelated SB719 being stuffed with a 17 page amendment.  This flawed 

amendment and bill shouldn’t see it out of your committee.  Starting with the ridiculous 

definition of a “deadly weapon”, the wording and intent of the amendment will do damage to our 

Constitutional right to due process and have many potential unintended consequences.   

 

I heard a lot of talk this morning of existing laws already on the books needing to be 

enforced.  Shouldn’t an audit be held to review those law and either enforce or eliminate them? 

 

Please vote “NO” on SB 719 and amendments being offered 

 

 

Regards, 

 
Ralph Hughes 

Tigard, OR 

 


